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Tackling media scrums: article about the PCC's anti-harassment work published on GuardianLaw 
website

An article by the PCC's Director, Stephen Abell, about the PCC's work helping people to deal with 
media attention and minimise harassment by journalists and photographers, has been published on 
the Guardian's website.

To read the article, please click here.

To find out more about this work please click on the links below:

Guidance note for members of the public on harassment 

Behind the scenes: feature from 2009 annual report 
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